From: e R
Sent: eptember 2016 12:47

To: ' response
Subject: Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to the Exchange’s Decision Making
and Governance Structure for Listing Regulation

Dear Sirs,

I express my opposition to the Consultation Paper because it fails to address check and balance he new
Listing Regulatory Committee which are comprised of SFC and members of the Listing Committee (who
must be approved by SFC).

It seems that the Proposed Structure will give SFC the Front and Back Regulatory authority without check
and balance of its all encompassing power. It is definitely not a balanced structure.

Please withheld my name and personal information from publication.

Yours faithfully,





